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FAQ - Single Membership

What is single membership? Single membership integrates PMI and local chapter
memberships into one unified package, offering a streamlined experience and enhancing the
value by automatically including a chapter membership with a PMI membership.

What is the benefit to existing chapter members? Existing members gain a simplified
renewal process, continuous access to chapter benefits, and a consistent experience as chapter
membership will be bundled automatically with their PMI membership.

What is the benefit to non-chapter members? Non-members who join PMI will now
automatically receive local chapter membership, giving them access to valuable local
networking, professional development, and community resources without additional steps or
fees.

How will PMI communicate with me as a PMI member? PMI should start informing members
about the changes in December 2024, focusing on countries transitioning to the new model in
2025. Communication will include detailed updates on the new membership experience and any
changes relevant to existing plans.

Will all chapters in the country need to launch single membership? Yes, for a country to
implement the new model, all chapters within that country must meet the required steps and
deadlines. If any chapter does not comply, the rollout will be postponed for the entire country.

Can | be part of more than one chapter? Yes, members can join multiple chapters, both within
their country and internationally, by purchasing additional chapter memberships at the standard
rates.

Do the bylaws change, and what is that process? Yes, changes are needed in the chapter
bylaws to align with the new membership model. Please see our website for the original by-laws
and the track changes. Chapter By-Laws | PMI Nova Scotia Website
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